
 

      Nevill Road Junior School 

    Parent Newsletter – 23.4.21 

 

Dear families, 

It has been so good to see the sun shine this week and the children have 

enjoyed playing outside. Mr Roscoe’s gardening club have been planting peas 

and we can’t wait to see them start to grow over the next few weeks.  

The Recovery Curriculum  

On Tuesday 4th May we will be taking part in the 

NSPCC Numbers day.   

The focus for the day is ‘Maths and Magic.’  It will 

begin with a whole school virtual assembly with a 

Maths Magician and then each year group will 

have an online session with the magician who will teach them some magic 

tricks.  Hopefully the children will then be able to come home and teach you!  

To raise money for the NSPCC we would like the children to come dressed in 

maths or number related outfits and bring in a 

£1 donation. They could also come dressed as 

magicians too!   

Year 6 have produced some incredible art, 

which is now on display in the corridor. Their 

designs are so realistic, it feels like we are being 

watched! The children used a variety of materials including pastels and tissue 

paper to create these images. 

Parent Meetings 

Thank you for being so patient with regards to booking on to the parent 
meeting sessions. We hope you have found these meetings useful and helped 
you with some strategies to support your children with their learning at home. 
Year group newsletters will be sent home to inform you of the topics we are 
covering this half term and the learning objectives that will be taught. You can 
find more information on the school website in the year group page. 



Extra-Curricular Activities 

After school sports clubs are starting from Monday 26th April. Please book the 
clubs through Junior Sports Stars at: https://juniorsportstars.co.uk/after-
school-clubs/bookings/ 

There are still places available for each of the clubs. Children are to be 
collected from the main entrance area. Please remember to wear a face mask 
and socially distance from others. Thank you 

Reporting Positive Covid Cases 

Please email covid@nevillroad-jun.stockport.sch.uk and leave a contact 
number.  

Dates for the Diary  

Monday 26th April – After school sports club start (please book through Junior 
Sports Stars) 

Wednesday 28th April – Y2 parents virtual transition meeting – 5.30pm 

Thursday 29th April – Class photos 

Friday 30th April – Y2 parents virtual transition meeting – 10.00am 

Monday 3rd May – BANK HOLIDAY 

Tuesday 4th May – NSPCC Magical Maths Day 

Thursday 5th May – POLLING DAY (school closed) 

 

I hope you have a good weekend and enjoy the sunshine. 

 

 

Kind regards 

Mrs Cliff  


